Lebanon Budget Committee
Meeting Minutes
3-8-16

Members Present - Jeri Basko, Laura Bragg, Sean Bright, Judy Churchard, Corinna Cole,
Chris Gilpatrick, Bettie Harris-Howard, Nancy Neubert, Skip Wood

Selectmen Present - Chairperson Thompson, Royce Heath

Department Head - Mandy Grenier, Town Clerk

Recorder: None

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Basko at 6:35. Minutes from last week were read.
Laura Bragg motioned to accept and Judy Churchard seconded the motion. Minutes were
accepted with a unanimous 9 - 0 vote.

Voting

Town Clerk Mandy Grenier read Articles 6 through 40 and the committee voted. Wording will
be changed on Article 11 to include “including commissioner wages and expenses.” The public
hearing will be on April 26th at 7:00 at Lebanon Elementary School. The town vote will be May
10th.

Budget Committee By Laws

The committee revised the latest version of the by laws. These will go to the Selectmen for
approval.

Old Business

Selectman Thompson stated that there would not be a big road paving article on the ballot this
year.

Judy Churchard motioned to adjourn and Bettie Harris-Howard seconded. The meeting
adjourned at 7:37 with a unanimous 9 - 0 vote.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nancy Neubert

Approved 3-15-16



